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Henman, Christina

From: Henman, Christina
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 3:27 PM
To: goochfarms@live.com; bowenfarmsbrent@gmail.com; rogerblass@hotmail.com; 

rbsnowmobiles@gmail.com; kdavis2@idahopower.com; telfordsunvalleyseed@gmail.com; 
jmansfield@pocatello.us; mwilliams@cityofjerome.org; jcgwd1@gmail.com; sjwmick@gmail.com; 
deegt@aol.com; carlquil@yahoo.com; karen.henderson@riverence.com

Subject: RE: 8-20-24 ESPA GWMA Advisory Committee Meeting Letter: LOCATION UPDATE

All,  
 
This email is to provide an update in the participation options for the upcoming advisory committee meeting 
scheduled for this Tuesday, August 20th.  
 
We will NOT meet in person. The advisory committee meeting will be by video conference only. Please refer to 
the original meeting notice for the Zoom participation information.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Christina Henman 
Administrative Assistant 
 
From: Henman, Christina  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 2:23 PM 
To: goochfarms@live.com; bowenfarmsbrent@gmail.com; rogerblass@hotmail.com; rbsnowmobiles@gmail.com; 
kdavis2@idahopower.com; telfordsunvalleyseed@gmail.com; jmansfield@pocatello.us; mwilliams@cityofjerome.org; 
jcgwd1@gmail.com; sjwmick@gmail.com; deegt@aol.com; carlquil@yahoo.com; karen.henderson@riverence.com 
Subject: 8-20-24 ESPA GWMA Advisory Committee Meeting Letter 
 
Hello, 
 
Please see the attached document regarding an upcoming meeting of the Eastern Snake Plain Aquifer Ground 
Water Management Area (ESPA GWMA) Advisory Committee.  
 
Please note that this email was sent directly to members of the advisory committee. The email was sent to all 
other recipients listed in the certificate of service through blind carbon copy (BCC.) 
 
Please do not use ‘reply all’ in response to this email. If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact me 
directly.   
 
 
Thank You, 
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